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ELECTIONS
GTCS

What you need to know
Voting is solely online and your PIN  
to vote will be issued by email.

Printed ballot papers containing a PIN and candidate 
information are no longer issued to registrants.

What you need to do
Make sure by Friday 8 December 2017 that:

•	 GTCS hold an up-to-date email address for you so that you 
receive your ballot email with information and your unique 
PIN to enable you to vote. 

•	 you are in the correct election category in order to vote.

ENSURE YOUR  
RIGHT TO VOTE 
UPDATE GTCS 
DETAILS BY THE  
8TH DEC 2017


